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Fliers are out for FRC Classes and Afterschool Homework and Sight Word Help. Please send them home as soon as you can. Please let me know as soon as you get permission forms home. I will pick them up from you. Email me if you have questions or referrals.
What am I doing for Tusculum?
· I have an Iranian Math tutor. Can you use her? Let me know, please.
· I am the local sign up location for Toys for Tots- 
Please refer families who need to sign up

No daylight to separate us. 
Only kinship. 
Kinship– not serving the other, but being one with the other.
~Father Gregory Boyle~
Contact:
Sarah Carpenter, Portable 17, x150
Sarah.carpenter@mnps.org
http://tusculumfrc.yolasite.com/



What can you do?
· Donate supplies for the crocheting and knitting group.
· Volunteer when you have time.
· Refer me to community contacts. 



What’s Happening out here?
ESL classes and after school homework help started Monday. We had two parents come and it was a great class. They were so ready to learn
Today, we have parent group and another ESL class. Tomorrow is our first crocheting group. Citizenship classes will start soon.
We have a volunteer to help our Spanish speaking families with personal translation (bills, forms, phone calls). Fliers are coming. I hope to get volunteers for all the languages!
1st Annual Partner Celebration will December 11th and is  an event to thank donors and garner new partners.

Thank you to:
· Ms Lucille in the copy room! She gets my copies back to me so quickly! It’s amazing!!
· My volunteers—they really are excited to work with Tusculum!
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